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Queens House, 14 Queen Street, BELFAST, BT1 6ED 
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Mr Ronan Larkin 
Director of Finance and Regulation 
Northern Ireland Water 
Westland House 
40 Old Westland Road 
Belfast 
BT14 6TE 

Your Ref:  
 
Our Ref: NET/W/TH/394 
 
Date:  15th June 2021 

                
Dear Ronan 
 
PC21 – Monitoring Plan Information Requirements 

Thank you for your response to the draft information requirements for the PC21 Monitoring 
Plan. 

We have made minor amendments to the document in respect of the new consumer 
measures and we have adopted the revised submission dates requested by NI Water.   

The principal stakeholders did not submit any comments on the draft guidance.   

I attach the final version of the information requirements for the PC21 Monitoring Plan and 
look forward to receiving the draft monitoring plan submission in due course. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Tanya Hedley 
Director of Compliance and Network Operations 
 
Cc. Caroline McGale NIW 
 Damian Curran DfI 

Catriona Davis DWI 
 Stephanie Millar NIEA 
 Graham Smith CCNI 
 John Mills  UR 


